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Improving Our Parking

The area around Hawthorne City Hall was getting 
too congested with traffic. To fix this problem, 
the city recently made 126th Street between 
Hawthorne Boulevard and Grevillea Avenue a 
one-way street just for parking. This change had 
two main goals: to create more parking spots for 
people visiting City Hall, and to reduce traffic 
jams caused by cars parked along the street. By 
adding these new parking zones, it's now easier 
for residents and visitors to access city services 
without dealing with as much traffic.

#Culture #Collaboration#Community

New One-Way Parking Zone Eases
Congestion on 126th Street

Hawthorne City is  still working hard to solve its 
parking problems. One major effort in this is 
installing hundreds of T-parking spaces all over 
the city, with plans to add even more. These T-
parking zones are being set up in strategic 
spots, especially in front of apartment 
buildings, to make the best use of the available 
space. T-parking has many benefits - it 
increases the number of on-street parking 
spots, prevents residents from saving spaces 
for friends or family, and stops people from 
parking improperly like double parking or 
blocking driveways.

In addition, the upcoming expansion of 
Hawthorne City Hall includes construction 
of 239 new underground parking spaces. 
These new developments show the city's 
commitment to properly managing 
parking resources, making things more 
convenient for residents, and improving 
traffic flow throughout Hawthorne.

Underground Parking Plan at Renovated City Hall

City Hall Parking Expansion

T-Parking Continues

T-Parking Examples

 https://www.youtube.com/live/49gO1nMsFDE?si=VWDEB7njvp1c3TpJ&t=531
 Angle Parking Presentation




